

"Keep Christ In Christmas" signs are now available for sale. Price per sign is \$8.00. Christmas Card stamps will also be available

The KofC's meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall. All men of the parish are welcome to attend

Next Meeting, Thursday, December 15, 2016

COATS FOR KIDS

Coats are now being delivered to children in need of them. If you know of a child in need of a coat, please contact Hal Huntington at 541-523-2114.



Every Sunday 1st, 3rd, 4th and 5th Sundays from 2-4 PM 2nd Sunday from 12:30-2:30 PM

Doors open 1/2 hour before start time. Please bring a donation for the food bank.

HAPPINESS IS SINGING IN THE CHOIR!

Do you have a child that likes to sing? Come join the children's choir. Angela Rosemeyer is leading the youth choir and has practice every Wednesday at 6:00PM next practice is November 30th at 6:00PM in the parish

For Roy, U. S. Fut Oil --- No replie respond SP1906 by United Feature Syndholes, but

The annual Baker City Christmas parade will be on December 3, 2016. Once again St. Francis Parish will have a float and welcome all the youth to ride on the float. We will meet on the north side of the rectory at



4:30PM. Cookies and hot chocolate will be served in the parish hall after the parade. Be sure to dress warm!

Religious Education



Don't forget religious education Classes resume on Wednesday November 30th. Kindergarten through 5th grade, classes begin right after school and go until 5:00pm. 6th through 12th classes are from 7pm to 8pm.



Relay for Life, Team Hope will serve coffee hour after Mass on December 4. We will be serving Cheesy Hash Browns with Bacon, Fruit, Coffee and

Punch. All proceeds go to Relay for Life.





If you would like to donate a Poinsettia in memory of your loved one this Christmas, we ask that you provide them the week before Christmas and in the colors of Red, Pink, or White.

Altar Society News

Altar Society will meet this Sunday, following Mass.

December Duties

Funeral Dinners—10; Albs—6 Coffee Hour—7; No Duty-9

Catholic gifts available for purchase...

Most Sundays after Mass downstairs or call Jody at 541-519-0162, Ann at 541-519-5192 or stop by the Parish office.

All proceeds to help fund the new dishwasher.

- Rosary's Pocket Coins Prayer Cards -
 - Picture Frames Crucifix Books -
 - Coloring Books And more ...

Can also do special orders.



Our funds to provide assistance to needy families is depleted and we can no long provide rooms, gas voucher or financial assistance to those in need. Please look close into your hearts, and if you are able to give a donation to this fund, it will be greatly appreciated. On your contribution, please make a note that it is for the Poor and Needy Fund. Thank you for your generosity.